
 

 

12/01/24 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Re: Year 10 DTP & Meningitis Catch-Up 
 
Please see the message below from the Immunisations team at Vaccinations UK regarding Year 10 catch-up vaccinations for DTP 
and Meningitis, which will take place on Tuesday, 30th January 2024. 
 
Dear parent/guardian, 
 
Last year your child in YEAR 10 should have received their DTP (Diphtheria, Tetanus, Polio) and MENINGITIS ACWY vaccinations, 
HOWEVER, if your child did not receive their vaccinations last year, please go to 
https://humber.schoolvaccination.uk/dtp/2023/Hull  and complete a consent form. 
 
PLEASE ONLY COMPLETE A CONSENT FORM IF YOU ARE SURE YOUR CHILD DID NOT RECEIVE THESE VACCINATIONS LAST YEAR. IF 
YOU ARE NOT SURE IF YOUR CHILD RECEIVED THEM PLEASE CONFIRM THIS WITH YOUR GP. 
 
Once you have completed a consent form, your child will either receive their vaccinations in school, or we will invite you to attend 
an out-of-school clinic. 
 
Information about the vaccines can be found on the following websites: 
 
www.schoolvaccination.uk  
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/media/6405e7ae8fa8f527fb67cb6a/UKHSA-12287-immunisations-young-people.pdf  
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/hpv-vaccine-vaccination-guide-leaflet  
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/immunisations-for-young-people 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Grandidge 
Deputy Headteacher & DSL 
Kelvin Hall School 
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